Joint Summer Fayre 2022



Friday 08 July 4.30pm - 7.30pm

Dear Parents/Carers

Roll up, roll up! We can finally run our summer fayre again! Our 2019 summer fayre jointly run with the Social Hub at Broadstone Middle School was a great success, so we are going to do it all over again!

We are very excited to announce that Football fundamental will be joining us as well as Dorset fudge, GinClairs, Dorset Treats, Bournemouth Ice-cream, The Donut-Man, Bungee Trampolines UK and Castle Mania.

The tennis courts will be filled with all sorts of games including the very popular Bournemouth Crazy Golf and our brand-new game "the smash tent" plus classics such as hook-a-duck and the lolly pop game.

If your feeling peckish then we have a variety of foods for you all, including our BBQ serving hot dogs, burgers, bacon baps and vegan options plus snacks, ice-cream, candy floss and sweet treats.

Take a seat on the haybales around the arena and enjoy performances from Footlight dance academy plus showcases from BMS and BFS pupils.

In order to run this event, we need your support in many ways. Not only do we need volunteers, but we are also looking for various items.

- Crockery plates, bowls, mugs/cups, teapots etc
- Books Any type but in good condition
- Cuddly toys Clean and good condition
- Items for hampers and prizes chocolate/sweets, alcohol, toiletries
- Bunting is anyone able to make some?
- Small businesses is anyone able to donate a voucher or gift?
- Cakes/cupcakes/sweet treats for our cake stall Please use disposable containers to bring them in (Please hand these into the PTA on Friday 8th July and no earlier)

We would also like each child to bring in a filled jar for our jar hoopla game. Jars can be filled with sweets, stickers, small toys etc – please bring these in on Friday 08 July

The PTA will be at the PTA shed on the following days/times to collect donations.....

Tuesday 05 July - School drop off and pick up

Thursday 07 July - School pick up

Friday 08 July - School drop off (cakes and jars)

We will need lots of help before, during and after the event. Even if you can spare an hour to help set up or some time to run a stall. Any help is greatly appreciated.

Please email <u>bfspta18@yahoo.com</u> or send us a message on Facebook – Broadstone First School PTA

Once again thank you for all the support and we can't wait to see you all on the big day!

BFS PTA